For whom it may concern

A. P. Lewis & Sons Ltd. were recommended to us by our property agents. Our brief to them was to
convert the former Velux Training Academy into luxury office space. They worked with us to ensure
the quality and budget met our specific requirements. We were delighted with the completed
project, the quality of their work and the professionalism of their staff. The project was finished on
time and additional works were carried out promptly. AP Lewis have continued to help us out with a
variety of building work requirements. '

Yours sincerely,

bl

Paul Higham
Managing Director
Goldline UK Ltd




